
District 6 Planning Council                                     
171 Front Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55117 
651-488-4485 fax: 651-488-0343 

district6ed@dist6pc.org 

Date: March 22, 2011 

 To: Legislative Hearing Officer 

District 6 Planning Council supports the removal of 1068 Norton. For approximately three years this 
property has had numerous complaints and has caused issues and concerns to the neighboring 
properties. It is a Category 3 Vacant Building.  
 
This address has also been the focal point for a Block Club in that area and is considered by District 6 to 
be a nuisance property with no redeeming qualities. This property being removed will go a long way in 
stabilizing the neighborhood.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the office. Thank-you. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Jeff Martens 
District 6 Board of Directors Vice Chairman 
Land Use Task Force Chairman 
 
 
Cc: Ward 5 


